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TO: Humboldt County Planning Commission

RE:  September 2, 2022 Meeting Agenda Item H. 2. 
Friends of the Dunes Trail and Habitat Restoration; Amendment to Permit
Record Number PLN-9175-CDP (filed 04/28/2015)
Assessor's Parcel Numbers (APN) 400-011-075, 506-111-004, 506-111-021, 506-111-024, 
506-111-025. 

Attached are my written comments in strong support of the Planning Commission’s approval of the 
amendment to the Friends of the Dunes Permit to allow Trail and Habitat Restoration at the Barr 
Parcel.

If you need the comments in a different format, please let me know.
Thank you.

Gina (Virginia) Rogers
Email:  gina.rogers72@gmail.com
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